
 
 

NEWSLETTER #10 
25 July 2019 

 
The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a 
stronger parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
 
S’Mart Community PTA Meeting 
 
Monday 29th July, starting at 7:30pm in the Staffroom. 
 
All Welcome! 
 
 

Coffee Morning and Uniform Sale 
 
First coffee morning and uniform sale of the term this Friday 26th July! 
 
Brought to you by your friendly S'Mart Community PTA, come down to the hall this 
Friday morning for delicious coffee, friendly chats, and lots of uniform goodies.  Doors 
will open at 8:45 (please let senior students exit first).  Cash only please. 
 
See you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*****If you would like to join the practical jobs team or fundraising teams please email 
info@smartcommunity.org.nz  

If you would like to join the meals or baking database, or community team please email 
community@smartcommunity.org.nz ***** 


